Subject: FW: Opposition to rezone 7215 & 7163 kelly road

From: Darci Stead <*REDACTED* >

Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2022 4:38 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>

Subject: Opposition to rezone 7215 & 7163 kelly road

To whom it may concern,

| would like to express my opposition to the proposed rezone and land use change of 7215 and
7163 Kelly Road, Prince George.

Nearly all the surrounding residents in the neighbourhood are opposed to the development of
multi-family housing which will cause increased traffic and noise, loss of privacy, loss of a view,
and a negative impact on local wildlife habitats in this space.

As someone who works from home, | am opposing the build of multi-family housing as this will
negatively impact me and my work. | will be subject to increased noise, air pollution, and dust
for potentially a couple years of construction. Once construction is completed, | will be
subjected to increased levels of noise and traffic for the future and moving forward.

Thank you for hearing my concerns,
Darci Stead
4655 Handlen Road



